FN 101565



Wisconsin Department of Transportation

www.dot.wisconsin.gov

Scott Walker Governor Mark Gottlieb, P.E.
2015 APR 28 AM 11: 40

RONALD D. LEONHARD! GITY CLERK Office of the Secretary 4802 Sheboygan Avenue, Room 120B P O Box 7910 Madison, WI 53707-7910

Telephone: 608-266-1113 FAX: 608-266-9912 E-mail: sec.exec@dot.wi.gov

April 27, 2011

Ronald D. Leonhardt, City Clerk City of Milwaukee City Hall, Room 205 200 East Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Leonhardt:

Thank you for forwarding the City of Milwaukee Common Council's April 12, 2011 resolution regarding comments on the Supplemental Draft Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the proposed Zoo Interchange reconstruction.

The resolution will be placed in the public hearing record for the project. The resolution and the Department of Public Works' April 1, 2011 letter will both be included in the Final EIS for the Zoo Interchange project. The Final EIS will also contain a response to the resolution and the Department of Public Works' letter.

The Final EIS will be circulated to the City of Milwaukee and other interested parties for review.

If you have any questions or additional comments, please contact Roberto Gutierrez, Southeast Freeway Chief, at (262) 548-5622.

Sincerely,

Mark Gottlieb, P.E.

Secretary